
OUR LADY STAR OF THE SEA SCHOOL NEWS

NEWS & REMINDERS:

June 5, 2024

Dear OLSS Families,

Grace and Peace, 
Mrs. Jennifer Thompson
Principal

REPORT CARDS: 4th quarter report cards will be available in Plus Portals on June 19. 

FINANCIAL OBLIGATIONS: All financial obligations, including Tuition, Aftercare, lunch tickets, and unfulfilled 
volunteer service hours must be paid by June 20. Per ADW standards, report cards will not be released & school 
records will not be transferred until all obligations have been met.

SUMMER WORK: All students going into K-8th grades have summer reading and a required math packet that will 
be sent home today and is due on the first day of school in the fall.

LUNCH TICKETS: Any remaining lunch tickets on your account will roll over to the next school year.

YEARBOOK SIGNING: HSA is hosting a yearbook signing party on Fri, July 26 from 5:30-7:00pm; please see the 
flyer with today’s news for more info.

YEARBOOKS: 2023-24 yearbooks can be ordered here using school’s ID 7235380-2401. Yearbooks are $36.75. To 
place a "Message from Home" in the yearbook, please use this link. The cost is $10. Yearbooks are expected to 
arrive in mid-July; an email will be sent to parents with info on picking them up from the Parish Office.

TUITION AGREEMENTS: Mrs. Muldoon will be sending Tuition Agreements to parents in June via email, which 
must be signed in TADS. The first tuition payments for the 2024-25 school year are due July 10.

YARD SALE: There will be a Yard Sale at OLSS on June 14-15. Volunteers are needed to help with sorting items 
and working at the Yard Sale. Please sign up here. There will also be a Bake Sale; please sign up here to donate.

SUMMER CAMP: OLSS Parish’s summer camp for children entering grades 6-10 will be held in August; please see 
their website for more info and to register.

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS: The best way to contact the School Office over summer vacation is by email to 
olssschool@comcast.net. Information for the 2024-245 school year will be posted on the school website and 
emailed to families over the summer.

CHESTERTON ACADEMY: Please see here for more info on Chesterton Academy’s visit day on June 24.

This is the final newsletter for the school year! It has 
been an honor to be the Principal of such a 
wonderful, faith-filled school family and I thank you 
for entrusting us to teach and care for your 
children. I wish everyone a relaxing, restful 
summer. I hope you may continue to spend special 
time with each other and with the Lord. I wish 
everyone a happy, healthy, and holy summer!

CONGRATULATIONS 
OLSS 8th GRADE 

GRADUATES!

https://buytheyearbook.pictavo.com/
https://olssschool.corecommerce.com/yearbook-message/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0F4CA4AC2BA4F94-49872062-olss
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0F4CA4AC2BA4F94-49872148-yard
https://forms.ministryforms.net/viewForm.aspx?formId=1f14aea1-ede0-41eb-9070-9da3fb22ea40
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdUPKI8IrFRuvw9aOqgMlM_YP9snR6sgNCBPqpIgfGxW6QNhA/viewform?pli=1


Wishing Everyone a Wonderful Summer Vacation!


